Attachment E

Racelle Escolar

From: Larry Whitesell <thepeakhomeassoc@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 2, 2020 8:24 AM

To: PDD Planning Commission

Subject: Meeting Date: Sept 3, 2020 Case Z-TA-4-20 Opposition Statement

Dear Planning Commission Members -

This email is submitted in opposition to case Z-TA-4-20 that would amend the city medical marijuana ordinance. My
opposition is based on the process that is being implemented to bring this text amendment forward. Text amendments
that have city-wide effect should have input from all stakeholders from the beginning of the process, not after the
details of the TA are being presented to Village Committees and to this tribunal.

| respectfully request that this TA be tabled and that you call for the convening of a task force of stakeholders, led by a
Zoning Division staff person, to bring forward a TA that encompasses all provisions of the medical marijuana ordinance
that could benefit from updating at this time.

Thank you for your consideration.
/s/ Larry Whitesell

Larry Whitesell, Co-Chair
the PEAK Neighborhood Association



